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As a user of the bus services between Clovelly & the city, I find the current service minimal 
& would not wish it to degrade further. I am a casual worker, often having to work Saturday 
& Sunday. The bus serve is irregular particularly on those days. We in the eastern suburbs 
have no other option to get to work, if we work in the city. I would wish the government to 
consider this when making their decisions. The bus service should be firstly based on public 
service & secondly on money. It is also more environmentally friendly to run 1 bus than 30 
cars, particularly if we change these vehicles to electricity over time. The service is not 
cheap compared to other places in the world. I do hope the the voices of residents of the 
east will be heard. 


